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As agreed at the 2019 Annual General Meeting of the Spanish Association for Anglo-
American Studies (AEDEAN), 2020 is the year when Atlantis goes fully digital. We 
are therefore pleased to introduce the first issue of the journal—42.1 (June 2020)—to 
be published online only.

We wish to express our gratitude to the members of the Editorial Board, whose 
valuable time and expertise have contributed to making this issue possible. Our 
warmest thanks to the members of Board of Referees whose term of office has come 
to an end in the first quarter of 2020—Dolores Herrero, Adelina Sánchez Espinosa 
and Aritha van Herk. We were deeply saddened to hear of the death of Kay Schaffer 
(University of Adelaide), who had been on the Board of Referees since 2014. We are 
also grateful to the external experts who have willingly assessed specific proposals; for 
the sake of anonymity, the list of their names is made public only every two years, in 
compliance with the journal’s general practice. 


